
 
C A L I F O R N I A  

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

DATE: October 6, 2020 

TO: Christine Daniel, City Manager 

FROM: Mary Grace Houlihan, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Report To The City Council Of The City Of Emeryville Of Actions 
Taken By The Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Committee For Council 
Consideration 

RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommend that the City Council consider updated materials related to this item.   

BACKGROUND 

A list of motions taken by the Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Committee (BPAC) in meetings 
between June and September, 2020 was included in the original packet of materials for 
this item.   

DISCUSSION 

The item labeled “Motion Tracking Matrix Q2” was distributed with three motions made in 
July, 2020 inadvertently omitted.  An updated version of this list, with the three previously 
omitted items included on page 7, is hereby provided.  In addition, the list has been edited 
to include line numbers for clarity. 
 
 
PREPARED BY: Nancy Humphrey, Environmental Programs Supervisor 
 

APPROVED AND FORWARDED TO THE 
CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF EMERYVILLE: 

 
Christine Daniel, City Manager 

ATTACHMENTS 

 Updated Motion Tracking Matrix Q2 

 


